
  

 

FYI 
|  PLEASE POST  | 

Date: May 18, 2018 

To: All BCGEU local 0710 members, 
 Northern Lights College, Dawson Creek 

Re: Worksite visits 
 
Rick Schaeffer, BCGEU Component 7 Vice President, will be visiting the BCGEU 
members of Local 0710, Northern Lights College Dawson Creek at the date and time 
noted below. 
 
  Tuesday, May 22nd at the cafeteria between 10:30 – 12:00 noon 
 
The purpose of the Worksite Visits are to meet members in the worksite, hear your 
stories, an opportunity to share with you current campaigns and to update 
membership lists. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you! 
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